
 
 
 
 
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 COMMUNIQUÉ  

Being a special communication to residents  
following the ResCom mid-term report back gathering 

 

14th March, 2017 
Dear fellow Residents, 
 
Yesterday afternoon nearly 100 residents attended the occasion.  It was great to see such interest in your 
village and in ResCom activity.  Each ResCom Portfolio Leader presented in the theme of… 
 
➢ What has been done over the past 6 months; 
➢ What is on the go at the present; and 
➢ What is planned for the rest of the term. 
 
Chairman (Graham Langmead) opened by addressing the gathering on:  
 
1. What is ResCom;  
2. Its appointment and tenure;  
3. Who is eligible; and 
4. Being part of the solution not part of the problem! 
 
Then Portfolio Leaders presented as follows… 
✓ Social (Jean Spurr & Sue Jackson) 
✓ Catering (Judy Mc Laren) 
✓ Security (Tess & Chris Sleigh) 
✓ Healthcare (Atholie Preacher) 
✓ Environment (Hennie du Preez) 
✓ Special Projects (Basil Bold) 
✓ Finance – Evergreen Budget & ResCom Funds (Cecil Fann) 
✓ Governance (Derek Schuurman & Graham Langmead) 
✓ Communication (Graham Langmead) 
 
Anyone requiring copies of any these should use the “Dear Mr. Chairman” box in the foyer to the clubhouse 
and they will be provided.  The same facility is also there for you to communicate with the Chairman as well 
as ResCom members. 
 
We have been asked by Evergreen Management to come forward soonest with our thoughts and ideas 
pertaining to the permanent clubhouse.  A special sub-committee will be put together in due course so 
please also drop off your thoughts and ideas in the “Dear Mr. Chairman” box by the end of this week. 
 
In closing, thank you to all who attended.  We hope not only were you inspired by all that has; all that is; and 
all that is going to happen…but furthermore inspired you also to desire to be a part of the action by offering 
to become a Portfolio Leader.  I look forward to hearing from you in that respect. 
           
Best regards as ever,  
Graham Langmead 
Chairman for and behalf of ResCom 
 
 

“Together let’s make EVERGREEN the village of our dreams” 
ResCom: Chairman Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairman Robin Slogrove & Hennie du Preez; Social Jean Spurr & Sue 

Jackson; Environment Hennie du Preez; Security Tess Sleigh; Governance Derek Schuurman; Finance Cecil Fann; 
Healthcare: Atholie Preacher; Projects Basil Bold: Communication Graham Langmead. 

+ManCom representatives from ResCom are Chairman and the Deputy Chairman 


